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Dear Mr Stephenson,
Thank you for your prompt reply. It is our pleasure to provide quick and efficient service
regarding the processing of planning applications, out backlog is now clear so we are working on
applications that come in on the same day and we usually aim to clear that days applications on
the same day. In regards to the timing of the application, once validated the standard processing
time is 8 weeks from the date the application is valid.

I hope the above make sense, and if you require any more information feel free to contact me.

Kind Regards,
Luke BArch (Hons), Technical Support Officer
Tel: 01553 616234
Email: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk
Or via email: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234.
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